This Week

Monday September 1st 10am Ladies bible study (Jane)

Tuesday September 2nd 7.30pm Prayer meeting

Wednesday September 3rd 10am Ladies bible study (Priscilla)

Thursday September 4th 9.15am Ark Toddler Group

Sunday September 7th 10.30am Worship Service - The Sower

Reading: Matt 13: 1-9

Prayer before the Sunday service

A reminder that you are invited to join us in the youth room from 10 to 10.20am to pray for our church, our nation and our world.

Minister: Rev Chris Farmer 01223 720733 pastor@histonbaptist.org.uk

(Chris's day off is Saturday, study day Friday, but he can be

contacted on urgent matters.)

It would be appreciated if phone calls could be left until after 10am.

Elders: Hilary Allen 07702 843069 <u>hilary.allen@histonbaptist.org.uk</u>

Jane Magowan 01223 236582 jane.magowan@histonbaptist.org.uk

Ian Randall 01223 236956 ian.randall@histonbaptist.org.uk

Youth Work: youth@histonbaptist.org.uk

Sunday School: Craig and Debs Robinson 01954 203793

Helen Warren 07810 724800

Motivators: motivators@histonbaptist.org.uk

Ten Sing Ten Sing is a young people's Singing/Arts group. 11-18 years.

Bonny Rogers 07787398043 <u>cambridgetensing@gmail.com</u>

Newsletter: Sheila Parr 01223 232620 newsletter@histonbaptist.org.uk

(Please can I have copy for each newsletter by 4pm on the preceding

Thursday, Thanks, Sheila?

Room Bookings: Keith Willingham 07483 114002 bookings@histonbaptist.org.uk

Admin: Keith Willingham 07483 114002 admin@histonbaptist.org.uk

(Keith is part-time and works mornings Monday-Thursday. Emails or phone messages received outside of these hours will be picked up on

the following workday morning)

website: www.histonbaptist.ora.uk

HBC has its own Facebook page





Connecting people to Jesus Christ and to each other

After three days they found the boy Jesus in the temple courts, sitting among the teachers, listening to them and asking them questions

Luke 2:46

August 31st, 2025

The service is led by **John Hardwick**, Theme: All-Age service

<u>Services in Church</u> You can connect to the service via your **telephone**<u>landline</u> on 0330 088 5830. There may be an automatic answer asking for the meeting ID, but it may just wait, in which case just put in the number: 238 183 824 # Ignore the next question (about your ID or password) and press # again. You will be able to hear and speak to everyone.

The Zoom Meeting ID: 238 183 824

You can join Zoom for the live service, Recordings of the Sunday sermons are available on the Church Website.

Please see the HBC website at www.histonbaptist.org.uk

<u>Prayer Corner</u> If you would like someone to pray with you, the Prayer Corner is open after each morning service. All matters are treated as confidential unless there is need to report a safeguarding concern.

Please Pray for

Carol Quicke, Carole Cornell, Harry and Carole Gelsthorpe, Gyana Marins, The Burmans.

Prayer Gathering

Join us this Tuesday, 7:30pm at church as we gather for a time of praise and prayer, as we lift ourselves, our loved ones and our world to God at the beginning of a new school year. We look forward to seeing you then!

Do you enjoy repairing things?

If so, perhaps you might get involved in the new 'repair cafe' that will be run at HBC on Saturday 6thDecember.

Organised jointly between HI

Sustainability and the Eco Groups at HBC and St Andrew's, people will be encouraged to bring items in need of



repair and have an experienced volunteer look to fix them. There is a pool of experienced repairers we can draw on, but as a new cafe in the village we are keen to bring in fresh local faces to work alongside them. If you might be interested, do have a chat or get in touch with me. What is involved is explained at: https://cambridgecarbonfootprint.org/what-we-do/repair-cafes/repair-with-us/ Tony Russell



Happy Birthday to Iain Kilpatrick (31st)

Epic Cycle Ride - Congratulations!

Last Monday Ana crossed the finish line at Land's End after 15 days of cycling. She would like to thank our church family for your incredible support and prayers. She has raised almost £8000 for the aneurysm charity HBA...thank you for your generosity.

She is exhausted and now resting in Cornwall with Zara who cycled the last 4 days with her. The Cornish hills were tough!!

Ana and Zara



Book Offer!

Last Sunday week I gave out quite a few copies of my recent small book on the spirituality and missionary work of the Moravians - a movement that inspired others such as William Carey. I've unexpectedly had so many complimentary copies from the printer that I can give out more! Please see me if you would like a copy. Ian Randall.



The flowers are given by Michael and Bethia following their wedding on Saturday. Congratulations to them both and best wishes for many happy years together.